ANDSOOHA AGM and Workshop

On October 1st and 2nd 2014, almost 100 members of ANDSOOHA attended the Annual General Meeting and Workshop at the Royal York Hotel in Toronto. The future of ANDSOOHA was a leading topic as the organization moves towards amalgamation with the Chief Nursing Officers group. Evelyn Butler, a former ANDSOOHA President and Director at Durham Health Department provided a historical view of both Public Health Nursing and ANDSOOHA.

As always, the workshop on the second day provided an opportunity to embrace change within the Public Health field. The topic this year was Social Media and was led by faculty from the Arthur Labatt Family School of Nursing at the University of Western Ontario (Richard Booth and Lori Donelle) and the School of Nursing at Fanshawe College (Jodi Hall) and their team of students.

Mark your calendars for the 2015 AGM and Workshop September 30th and October 1st, again at the Royal York Hotel.